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Freedom of Information Request 
You are asking for the following information from NOMS:
· Could you please let me have the information relating to the overall number of cases that relate to fraud or theft since November 2008. 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).
I can confirm that the department holds the information that you are requesting and I am pleased to be able to provide this to you.
 
I should explain that although we do not centrally record all cases relating to the Fraud Act 2006, we do have an overall figure of disciplinary cases relating to Fraud/Theft. 
Please note that between November 2008 and March 2012, cases were categorised as either ‘Theft/Fraud’ or ‘Fraud’. Then from March 2012, the ‘Theft/Fraud’ category was separated as one category for ‘Theft’ and one category for ‘Fraud’.
I can confirm that from 1st November 2008 to date, there have been 27 cases reported relating to ‘Theft/Fraud’.  
Of the cases reported above, from March 2012 to date, 10 of these cases related to just ‘Theft’.

I can confirm that from 1st November 2008 to date, there are 63 cases reported relating to ‘Fraud’ (please note that 4 of these cases are also included in the 27 Theft/Fraud cases noted above).
I hope that this information is helpful. 
You can also find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents) and further guidance http://www.justice.gov.uk/guidance/freedom-of-information.htm. 
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